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Greetings Community, 
 

I’m pleased to update you on the recent progress we’ve made within our community. 
Over the past 6 weeks, the Board has been very hard at work.  We have successfully 
put into motion several initiatives that we feel will improve our shared spaces, 
improve our infrastructure, safety and enhance our landscape. Highlights include: 

- Completion of landscaping at the front entrance and the flagpole area 
- Created several committees and project coordinators for various projects 
- 2 new refrigerators for the Clubhouse (1 by WSV/1 by the Social Club) 
- Electric panel repair at the front entrance 
- Hired an engineer to oversee the road repaving (slated for this summer) 
- Signed a contract for block wall in V5 on 37 St S and area near trash bins 
- Professional landscaping company assisting the crew (effective May 5)  
- Cut down several trees ahead of hurricane season 
- New pest control company 

 

These achievements reflect the dedication and collaboration of our Board, staff, 
committees, and volunteer residents. We’re currently working on several other 
projects and processes. Stay tuned for updates as there is more to come. 
 

Your feedback and participation are crucial in shaping our community, and we 
encourage you to share your thoughts with us. We are listening. Together, we can 
continue building a thriving and welcoming environment for all. 
 

Thank you for your ongoing patience, support and engagement. 
Thank you All! 
 
 

 Adriane Carter-Lovell 

 President 
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As I share my final newsletter as your editor, I find myself reflecting on the incredible journey we've shared. These 
newsletters have been more than just updates—they've been a celebration of our vibrant community, a way to spotlight 
social events and moments that make us unique.  
 
It has been my honor and privilege to connect with you through this platform. Whether it's sharing exciting community 
events, providing helpful tips, or simply keeping everyone informed, each issue has been crafted with care and 
dedication. I truly hope that I have delivered an informative publication with a touch of flare. 
 
As I step down from this role to concentrate on my new role as President, I look forward to seeing the newsletter 
continue to thrive under its new editor, Rita Vine, evolving to meet the ever-changing needs of our community. Though 
my time as editor comes to a close, my dedication to this community remains unwavering. 
 
Thank you for your trust, support, and engagement these last couple of years. I hope you enjoyed the ride! 
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Your WSV Board Members for 2025/2026.    
Please see page 1 for email addresses and phone numbers. 

 

                     

 
Please reach out to your Director with any questions, issues, concerns and/or ideas. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

                                                              
                                                              COMMITTEES 
   Infrastructure       Budget 
 Bil Paulsen – Chair            Toni Herting – Chair 

Tom Dubler             + 1 Director per Village 
               Dennis Vandehoef      
 Toni Herting     
 Carl Mastaglio  
 
   Architectural Review (ARC):     Governing Docs      
 Lee Fecteau – Chair               Rita Vine – Chair           

Dave White            Richard Tichy             
Mike Watkins           Tony Pisegna  
            Adriane Carter-Lovell  
            Doug Legg 
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MESSAGE FROM THE CREW 
 

Greetings, 
 

We are all once again asking for your patience as we are down another crew member. Martin has chosen to transfer to 
another RPM property.  His last day with WSV was April 28th.  We will continue to manage work orders as quickly as 
possible. Please keep in mind that sod requests continue to be evaluated.  
 

David, Brandon, Dale 

 
 
 
 

 
Landscaping: 

 Mowing as needed 
 Trimming 
 Removal of dead plants, shrubs and tree limbs 
 Processing work orders 
 Putting down mulch 

 

Maintenance: 
 Irrigation repairs  
 Processing work orders 
 Coordination of electrical repair at front wall 
 Management of plumbing issues 
 Golf cart repairs 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
 
 

1) Monitoring tennis court repair 
1) Updating governing documents 
2) Reviewing vendor quotes for Clubhouse floor replacement (25/26 budget item) 
3) Gate repair 
4) ‘St Pete Sensible Sprinkling Program’, a free irrigation assessment program-agent. This has been completed -- 

awaiting report. 
5) Assessing major plumbing issue in Village 6 
6) Installation of camera for the dumpster area 
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We want to keep you informed about an upcoming change regarding our community's landscaping. To ensure the 
highest quality of service, we have decided to outsource some of our landscaping tasks to Down To Earth, a professional 
landscaping company. This decision allows us to maintain the beauty and upkeep of our community while leveraging 
expert care and efficiency.  
 

You will see Down To Earth on the property beginning Monday, May 5th.  They will be identifiable by their Down To 
Earth shirts. 
 

Down To Earth responsibilities: 
 Mowing 
 Edging 
 Tree trimming & pruning 
 Fertilization of turf & shrubs 
 Insect disease control 
 Irrigation 

 

The WSV crew will remain and work side-by-side with Down To Earth.  
 

For more details, please see the presentation from the April 24th Board meeting which is on the Resident Portal.  
 

Questions or concerns should be addressed with your respective Village Director.  Please do not interfere with Down to 
Earth personnel. 
 

We appreciate your understanding and patience and will provide updates as we transition to this new partnership. 
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Our pool is a shared space designed for all residents to enjoy. Let’s work together to ensure it remains 
a clean, safe, and welcoming environment for everyone. 

 

Please remember to follow the posted guidelines, be considerate of others, and supervise children as 
needed. Remember that no dogs are allowed inside the pool area and they may not be tethered to the 
outside of the gates.  

 

Whether you’re here to relax, swim laps, or spend time with family and friends, remember the pool is 
for the enjoyment of the entire community. 

 
 
 

      
If you are a sesonal resident and your communication preference is paper, you may want to update your 
mailind address while you are away. You may do so in the Resident Portal under ‘profile settings’.  This is also 
where you can update your preferences to email. 
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The WSV Social Club is a voluntary committee that sponsors social activities for the Village. It is a self-funded 
organization that uses the proceeds of ticket sales along with fund-raisers to pay for events. Please join us at one (or 
several) of the many events held throughout the year. You will get to meet your fellow residents and have some fun.  

 

Look for event information on tv channel 733, RPM emails, flyers on Clubhouse bulletin board, mailbox flyers and the 
WSV Facebook page. 

 
 

Join Us for the Westshore Village Memorial Day Picnic! 
 

Let’s kick off the summer season together! The annual Memorial Day Picnic at Westshore 
Village will be held on Monday, May 26 at 1:00 PM at the pool area. 

 
 

We invite all residents to bring: 

 Your favorite beverage 

 A side dish to share with your neighbors 
 

Get ready for some extra fun: 

 A 50/50 raffle – bring cash if you’d like to participate! 

 Cornhole on the lawn 

 Giant Jenga 
 

We’ll be firing up the grill and providing hamburgers, hotdogs, rolls, and all the fixings, so come 
 hungry and ready for a fun afternoon with friends and neighbors! 

 

This is a great chance to relax, catch up with familiar faces, and meet new ones as we welcome 
 the warmer days ahead. Whether you’re a long-time resident or new to the neighborhood,  

we’d love to see you there! 
 

Your Voice Matters ς Take the Social Club Survey! 
 

The Social Club wants to hear from YOU! In an effort to plan events and activities that truly reflect the 
interests of our residents, a community survey will be distributed through Westshore Village from Get 
Quorum. 
 

The survey is designed to gather feedback on the types of community activities you'd like to see the Social 
Club sponsor. It’s quick and easy to complete, with checkboxes for each section so you can simply select what 
interests you. There are also blank sections where you can share your own suggestions and provide feedback 
to the Social Club—so don’t hold back if you have ideas that aren't listed! 
 

Prefer to complete it electronically? Great! That’s our preferred method as well. However, if you need help or 
would rather fill it out manually, blank paper copies will be available in the clubhouse after the survey has 
been distributed by RPM via Get Quorum. 
 

Need assistance? Don’t hesitate to reach out! Contact Susie or Bob Healy at 860-913-8580 for help with 
completing the survey. 
 

Your participation will help make Westshore Village an even more vibrant and connected community. Thank 
you for your input – we’re excited to plan more fun, just for you! 
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Cutting pizza slices can be quite messy. It doesn’t matter if you ordered a pizza from a pizzeria, prepared one from 
scratch, or bake a frozen one, cutting slices can be a real messy chore. Loftern has made the cutting task very easy with 
their Non-Stick Pizza Scissors. Its safe design incorporates a sharp blade that makes for sturdy and reliable use. It 
incorporates a non-slip grip with a strong spring action handle. It is food grade and dishwasher safe and includes a non-
stick base.  
 

 
 

It features a 5” cutting profile that can easily slice through bread, herbs, wraps, bagels, meat and many other foods 
besides pizza. It’s also perfect for cutting fruit and vegetables. The LOFTERN PIZZA CUTTER is made of premium food 
grade stainless steel that’s designed to cut through the thickest crusts with ease and no mess. 
 

I’ve tested similar scissor pizza cutters by various competitors, and they simply do not measure up to this one. Some that 
I tested had the plastic handle break. Repeated applications of Super Glue did not help. Other models also were quite 
difficult to position for a proper pizza slice. Interestingly enough, I was first introduced to this concept on a trip to 
Sweden. That model also failed the durability and use tests that I subjected it to. I highly recommend the LOFTERN PIZZA 
CUTTER! You will not be disappointed!!! Enjoy your PIZZA!  
 
 

MSRP: $19.97                    GADGETEER’s RATING: ★★★★★ 
Graphic credits: Amazon 
 
 

Bob Skidmore is a freelance writer, who may be contacted at bob.thegadgeteer.skidmore@gmail.com, or followed at 
twitter.com/bskidmore for the latest gadget industry news. He does not represent or endorse any of the products he reviews, and his 
opinions are solely his points of view and not those of the manufacturer, or any legal resource. The manufacturer generally supplies 
products and press releases at no cost for the articles and no other compensation is received. THE GADGETEER is highly selective as to 
products he feels worthy of review so as not to waste the reader’s time, thus the reason for many superior ratings.  

 

/ƘŜŎƪ ƻǳǘ .ƻōΩǎ {ƻŎƛŀƭ aŜŘƛŀ ǇŀƎŜǎ ŦƻǊ up-to-the-minute gadget news. Available at: 
bob-the-gadgeteer.bsky.social & https://twitter.com/bskidmore 
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